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I vehemently oppose this bill, I am a Portland native, I’ve watched my beloved city 

decompose before my eyes.  The drugs, crime, and trash break my heart.  It’s past 

time that all the considerations go to the homeless, drug addicts, criminals, etc, than 

to the consideration of the population at large.  What is the population of homeless, 

3-5%?  Yet, their needs come leaps and bounds over the 98% of residents.  It’s 

alarming this initiative has even been proposed.  Please do not let it get out of 

committee. 

 

Regards, Erinn Sowle SE Portland  


